
Dear Rhinelander Area Business Leader, 

The Rhinelander Athletic Booster Club (ABC) is in the process of organizing its 44th Annual 
Charity Golf Scramble, Co-sponsored by Rhinelander GM Auto Center and Boyd Financial 
Services LLC, which will take place Friday, August 1st, 2025, at Pinewood Golf Club. We are 
looking for support from area businesses and hope you will consider donating to this event. 

The ABC Charity Scramble is the club’s largest fundraiser each year. With your help, we hope to 
continue that trend. 100% of the funds raised by ABC from this event are returned to Rhinelander 
youth athletics and programs. Over the last 43 years, we have given back just over $405,000  to 
the community! 

We are looking for hole sponsors at $200 per hole which would include business signage at a 
hole, one free entry into the golf scramble, as well as dinner. If you choose to be a sponsor, 
please send a logo to Brett Aylesworth at rhinelanderice@gmail.com. 

The ABC would greatly appreciate your support. Online Golf Scramble registrations and hole 
sponsorhsips can be made using the QR code below. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

The Rhinelander Athletic Booster Club Board of Directors:

Brandon Karaba	 Kelsy Bontz	
Jeremy McCone 	 Stefanie Edwards		
Amanda Jorata	 Dave Mannikko	
Kyla Waksmonski	 Ali Shoeder
Brett Aylesworth         Andy Van Dyke  

Scan for Online 
Registration & 

Hole Sponsorship!


